
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Double Red Flags in Effect on Okaloosa Beaches 

OKALOOSA ISLAND -- Due to current dangerous high surf and rip current conditions, Okaloosa 
County Beaches will fly double red flags and close the beaches from noon onward, Thursday March 29th.  
 

The Beach Safety Chiefs will continue to monitor conditions as weather events in the Gulf of 
Mexico further impact the area, and the Public Safety Department will release more information when it 
becomes available.  
 

The assessment and decision to fly double red was coordinated with Okaloosa County Public 
Safety, Beach Safety, Destin Fire Beach Safety, and Okaloosa County Sheriff’s Office. 
 

For more information, contact Christopher Saul at 585-7059 or at csaul@myokaloosa.com 
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